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Fawkham Sponsored Welly Walk 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to inform you about a sponsored 
event that we would like the children to take part in 
after half term. 
 
On Wednesday 10th November all children in the school 
will be taking part in a sponsored welly walk.  The 
children will be required to don their wellies and 
complete 10 laps of our prepared route which will take 
them up and around the forest as well as around the 
field and playground. 
 
We would like the children to invite friends and family 
to sponsor them to complete the walk and there will 
be a prize for the class which raises the most money. 
 
The money raised through sponsorship will be used to 
purchase resources to support children’s learning in 
phonics and reading throughout the school. 
 
Please find your sponsor form attached.  Please 
return forms and sponsorship money by Wednesday 
10th November. 
 
We look forward to a wonderful, whole school event. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Natalie Payne 
 

 


